
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
COLOMBO

 
LKAC/VISA/20                                                                                                             18 th April 2024

PRE-BID NOTICE

Reference RFP for Outsourcing of CPV Services published on 10 th April 2024. It may be informed
that pre-bid meeting for the same will be held at High Commission of India, Colombo (No.36-38, Galle
Road, Colombo-3) on 19th April 2024 at 1100 hrs. Interested bidders who are unable to attend offline
may participate virtually at the below mentioned link:

https://eoibangkok.my.webex.com/eoibangkok.my/j.php?MTID=mcb23b37efc107c9279fd8efd81982223

2. RFP documents can be downloaded from our website at https://hcicolombo.gov.in/tender_view


